
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Dear Midvale Families, 
 

Once again Midvale is paving the way for greatness.  Earlier this week 
Midvale completed another PYP evaluation phase. The preparation for this 
evaluation process has been ongoing for the past several months.  Our 
staff has spent a great amount of time in groups, gathering evidence, and 
writing summaries of findings that will lead to strengthening our school-
based inquiry.   Visiting IB evaluators spent Monday and Tuesday reviewing 
our documentation and assessing the implementation of Midvale’s IB 
program. By the end of day two our visitors had many positive things to say 
about Midvale. The one comment that resonated throughout their stay 
was the level of commitment exhibited by our teachers and the 
importance of always keeping the needs of students at the forefront, a 
practice that is embedded in everything that we do.  I’m very proud of the 
work put forth by our students and faculty.  The IB evaluation team 
witnessed only a snippet of what others observe on a continual basis.  
Kudos to our staff for a job well done. The official recommendation will not 
be shared with us for another 7 – 8 weeks, we will keep you posted on our 
progress. 
 

As always, thanks for your continued support. 
Debbie Satterfield 
Principal    

  The Georgia Milestones have arrived!                                 
As a parent, there are a number of ways that you can support your child 
during administration of the assessment. Here are just a few reminders to 
get you through! 

 Make sure your child gets a good night's sleep  

 Eat a healthy breakfast 

 Arrive at school on time 

 Be prepared 

 Remain positive 

 Questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 
 

 
                                                                   
                       
 
 
Debbie Satterfield 
Principal     
 

            Midvale At A Glance 
 

Dates To Remember   
  

4/19-5/3 GA Milestones Testing 
 

5/1-5 Teacher & Staff 

Appreciation Week 
 

5/11 International / Arts Night 
 

5/8-5/12  PTA Book Fair 
 

5/12 Volunteer Appreciation 

Breakfast 

5/16 Kindergarten Round-Up 
 

5/18-5/19 STEM Authorization                

Visit 
 

5/19  PTA School Dance 
 

5/23 5th Grade Fun Day 
 

5/24  5th Grade Celebration 
 

5/25 Last Day of School 

International Baccalaureate Primary Years Programme World School 

LOST & FOUND 

Don’t forget to stop by our lost and 

found to collect those missing winter 

items.  

                     

  
Much gratitude to our PTA and parent volunteers for generously donating their time to set-up, prepare food, and 
for helping to make our IB evaluation visit a success!  


